
Dear Pa rentsfGua rdians,

You are kindly requested to attend the Parent-Teacher Meeting for
*Pre- Nursery, Nursery and KG on 17th March at 8.45am in the Rink.

Either parents or guardians are encouraged to be present.

Your presence and cooperation are essential for the holistic

development of your child.

Looking forward to your participation.

Regards,

/rp-:x-
Sr. V. Punitha

Principal

Loreto Convent


